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COMMONWEALTH OF AUSTRALIA 

 

Section 708 

Offshore Petroleum and Greenhouse Gas Storage Act 2006 

 

NOTICE OF RENEWAL OF PETROLEUM RETENTION LEASE WA-42-R 

 

I, JOANNE JENNIFER BELL, the Delegate of the National Offshore Petroleum Titles 

Administrator, on behalf of the Commonwealth-Western Australia Offshore Petroleum Joint 

Authority hereby give notice pursuant to section 708 of the Offshore Petroleum and Greenhouse 

Gas Storage Act 2006 that Petroleum Retention Lease WA-42-R has been renewed to Chevron 

Australia Pty Ltd and Chevron (TAPL) Pty Ltd to have effect for a period of five (5) years from and 

including 7 April 2022.  

 

 

JOANNE JENNIFER BELL 

DELEGATE OF THE TITLES ADMINSTRATOR 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMONWEALTH–WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

OFFSHORE PETROLEUM JOINT AUTHORITY 
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